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      Lancashire County Rugby Football Union  
 

Club Safeguarding Officers Conference.       

Saturday 21st September 2019 - Registration 9.30am  

Firwood Waterloo RUFC  -  The Memorial Ground, St Anthony's Rd, Blundellsands, 

Liverpool L23 8TW.  0151 924 4552 

 

Dear Club Safeguarding Officer 

I am pleased to announce that the next Lancashire CSO conference will be held on Saturday 21st 
September 2019 at Waterloo RUFC.   

It is hoped that you will be able to attend along with any deputy or assistant CSO that may be in 
place at your club.  

Mini & Junior Chairpersons, or other officers from your club, may also be invited. Please 
indicate on an RSVP email if you able to attend, will be bringing other officers or will be sending 
representatives from your club.   

The agenda has to be 100% confirmed, but once confirmed I will send conference agenda out.   

As in previous years the presentations and guest speakers will be of great interest, varied and 
will support you in the role of club safeguarding officer.   

As well as offering something slightly different but interesting in relation to Safeguarding.  

The last part of the afternoon session will be delivery of an “IN TOUCH” course for those of you 
new to the role or those who require refresher training. This has to be booked via the RFU web 
site as per usual course booking requirements. 

https://www.englandrugby.com/governance/safeguarding/safeguarding-courses 

A brief agenda is as follows.  

9.30am   Registration  

1pm   Lunch  

5pm   Conference close.  

 

Yours   

Carol Baker   Lancashire Constituent Body Safeguarding Manager   (07786 367631)  

RSVP with number(s) of attendees and club to   safeguarding@lancashirerugby.com  


